Mike Thornton MP

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SWI1A 0AA

Mzt Affleck

2 Suffolk Green
Chandler’s Ford
Easttleigh

SO53 3ES

18 March 2015

Ref: cw/Affl001/2

Dear Mr Affleck,

Thank you very much for your recent visit to my office. I am writing further to your
conversation with a member of my team regarding the reply received from Royal
Borough of Windsor and Maidenhead.

Please find enclosed a copy of the letter that I have sent to Royal Borough of Windsor
and Maidenhead on your behalf, which I hope you will find of interest.

I will of course be in touch as soon as I receive a reply. In the meantime, if I can be of
any further assistance on this or any other matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

ﬁmton MP

109a Leigh Road, Eastleigh, SO50 9DR
Tel: 023 8062 0007, Fax: 023 8061 8245
E-mail: mike@mikethornton.org.uk Website: www.mikethornton.org.uk

Whilst your MP will treat as confidential any information which you pass on, he will allow authorised staff and volunteers to see the information if this is needed to help and
advise you. He will also pass on some or all of your information to agencies such as DWP, Inland Revenue or a local council if this is necessary to help with your case. He
may also wish to write to you from time to time to keep you informed of issues you might find of interest. Please advise him if you do not wish to be contacted for this
purpose. [tems with this correspondence may contain details relating to identifiable individuals and, where this is the case, they should be treated as confidential under
section 40 of the Freedam of Information Act



